
 

Persons having questions about or requests for special needs and accommodation should contact the Superintendent’s Office at the Vernonia School District, 503 429-5891. 
Contact should be made 48 hours in advance of the event. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

1. Call Meeting to Order 
 
 
2. Recess to Executive Session under O.R.S. 192.660 (2) (f) “To consider information or 

records that are exempt by law from public inspection.” 
 

 
3. Reconvene to Open Session 

 
 

4. Adjourn 

 

 VERNONIA SCHOOL BOARD SPECIAL MEETING   
Friday, March 18, 2022 

 6:30 p.m. 
Meeting Held Virtually 

  
 


